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2022 Share Purchase Plan 
Update 

 
 
 

The Announcement 
 
Auric Mining Limited (ASX: AWJ) (Auric or the Company) announces that the Board has 
been advised that the Share Purchase Plan (SPP) funds are still being processed.  
Accordingly, the Company will announce the results of the SPP on Tuesday 29 November 
2022. 
 
 
 
Mark English 
Managing Director 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Further information contact: 
Mark English      
menglish@auricmining.com.au 
0409 372 775 
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